
Tumbleweed is committed to providing an engaging enriching environment that will promote
academic and social excellence for all students.

Site Council Agenda

September 6, 2023 from 3:30-4:30 pm

Purpose: The Tumbleweed site council is a group of teachers, parents, and classified employees that work with
the principal to develop, review and evaluate school improvement programs and school budgets.

3:30 Call to Order….Kimberly Gessner

3:31 Roll Call….Rula Prock

3:32 Reading and Approval of Minutes from May 2023 (see below)….Rula Prock

3:35 Public Participation….Brian Camilli - Fall Sports

3:40 Old Business

Staffing for 2023-2024

Read to Succeed - August Incentive

Speed Cushion Placement - in process to be added

4:00 New Business

Site Council Members - Parent or Community Member Needed

Pre-Week 2023 & Start of School Year

● Schoolwide Expectation Focus
● Theme - GROWTH

23-24 Integrated Action Plan Goals

● 2.3 - Teachers & Instruction - Teachers will plan and implement Tier I instruction using student
evidence to plan specific small group instruction aligned to student learning goals.

● 5.2 - Conditions, Climate, & Culture - Staff will enhance systems of the school using data that is
aligned with stakeholder feedback.

● 6.1 - Family & Community Engagement - Build and strengthen family engagement and
community partnerships in order to increase opportunities for students with consistent focus on
the whole child to improve student learning.

Attendance Updates - focus on Tardies

● August 2022



August 2023

ASA

Game On! & Kiwanis Upcoming Fundraisers

PTO Updates

Tumbleweed Site Council

Meeting Minutes

May 10, 2023



Call to order
The regular meeting of the Tumbleweed Site Council began at 3:31 pm on
May 10, 2023.

1. Roll Call

The following members were present: Kim Gessner, Rula Prock, Traci Auten,
Anne Barsness, Brian Camilli, and Erika Seeley.

2. Minutes

We discussed and approved the minutes from our last meeting.

3. Public Participation
· Field Day was very successful. Students were on their best
behavior and engaged well with the activities and the flow of the
events. Next year there may be a few changes such as; bringing back
some running events, awarding traveling trophies for tug-of-war
winners, providing otter pops, etc.

4. Old Business
· Staffing needs currently being interviewed for include; office tech,
SNPS assistant.

5. New Business
· Mr. Pickens, music teacher, held a very successful concert. The
cafeteria was filled to capacity. Families were excited to watch their
students perform. Next year he plans to have a winter and a spring
concert to feature all grade levels.
· Tumbleweed staff has been celebrated and showered with love as
appreciation for their hard work has been expressed. PTO provided
lunch from Panda Express, office staff provided treats, Einstein
Bagel’s donated bagels, and kind words from students and families
were heard.
· We celebrated Earth Day by caring for and watering our new trees.
The students love being caretakers of those baby trees.



6. ASA

ASA is registering students for Summer School. The focus is on reading and will
be held on our campus this summer. Yvonne Valdez is working hard on filling the
classes.

7. PTO
· The speed humps should be in place by June 17. If they have not
been completed by then, Mrs. Gessner or Mrs. Seeley will be
contacting the city to determine what the delay is.
· May 12 is Great Skate Friday. Students and families can come
enjoy an evening of fun and skating.
· Kona Ice Day will be Thursday May 18.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:56 pm.


